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In accordance with Rule AR140, Trainer Mr P. Stokes has notified Thoroughbred Racing SA 

Stewards that following the filly’s last race start at Flemington on Wednesday, 1 November 

2016, SAMARA DANCER (NZ) underwent minor surgery to have a bone chip removed from its 

near foreleg. The Filly has returned to work and will resume racing on SATURDAY, 13 May 

2017. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
J. K Adams 

STIPENDAIRY STEWARD 
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